
 

PERMANENT MISSION OF URUGUAY 

TO THE ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES 

N° 029 /12 

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Uruguay to the Organization 

of American States presents its greetings to the Pan American Health 

Organization and has the pleasure to report that the Government or 

Uruguay has dec ided to  present  the candidacy of  Dr.  Mar ía  Ju l ia  

Muñoz to occupy the posi t ion of  Director  of  the Pan Amer ican 

Sani tary Bureau for  the per iod 2013-2018 in the elections that wil l take 

place within the framework of the Twenty-Eighth Pan American Sanitary 

Conference, to be held in Washington, DC., in September 2012. 

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Uruguay to the Organization 

of American States takes this opportunity to reiterate to the Pan American 

Health Organization the assurances of his highest esteem and consideration. 
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